
From: Hunt, Marshall
To: "Andrew deLaski"
Cc: Timothy Ballo
Subject: RE: Submitting to DOE Response to the GTI Report
Date: Thursday, July 09, 2015 9:45:11 AM

yes
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
 
From: Andrew deLaski [mailto:adelaski@standardsasap.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 9:44 AM
To: Hunt, Marshall
Cc: Timothy Ballo
Subject: Re: Submitting to DOE Response to the GTI Report
 
Hi Marshall:  I noticed that you did not use the table you put together showing that furnace
and heat pump makers are largely the same.  Can Tim or I use  take this table from your draft
comments for our final comments?
 
Tim:  If you are addressing this manufacturer impact issue, I don't think I need to.  Please let
me know.  
 
Andrew

Andrew deLaski
Appliance Standards Awareness Project
www.appliance-standards.org
(617) 363-9470
 
On Thu, Jul 9, 2015 at 12:22 PM, Hunt, Marshall <MBH9@pge.com> wrote:
Here it is
I am having others do a final reading of it to find typos and other bugs.
But this is nearly final.
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
 
From: Andrew deLaski [mailto:adelaski@standardsasap.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 9:20 AM
To: Hunt, Marshall
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Subject: Re: Submitting to DOE Response to the GTI Report
 
Also, do you have a new draft or your comments -- I'm looking at one with the tables still
largely blank.  Andrew

Andrew deLaski
Appliance Standards Awareness Project
www.appliance-standards.org
(617) 363-9470
 
On Thu, Jul 9, 2015 at 12:14 PM, Hunt, Marshall <MBH9@pge.com> wrote:
Andrew and Steve
How can we energy efficiency advocates submit our response to the GTI report? 
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
 
 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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